
COUNTY OF EL DORADO 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIVISION 
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To: Planning Commission Agenda of: April13, 2017 

From: Mel Pabalinas, Acting Principal Planner /21 
Date: 

Subject: 

April12, 2017 

Agenda No.2 
SP13-0002/Z13-0002/PD13-0001/TM13-1511/Serrano Village J5J6 
Request for Continuance 

After further review of the staff report and coordination with County Counsel, staff has 
determined that a revised CEQA conclusion would need to be established for the 
proposed Serrano Village J5 J6 project. Therefore, staff is requesting a continuance of 
the agendized item in order provide staff adequate time to complete the necessary 
documentation. Staff has informed the applicant and concurs with the request for 
continuance. The rescheduled date would be discussed at the hearing. 
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